Howell Graves Preschool
3201 Alabama Avenue
Muscle Shoals, AL 35661

March 7, 2024

Dear Parents,

Your child’s class assignment will be mailed the week of July 22. Please
make sure you enter the correct address in PowerSchool when you
register your child. If you do not enter accurate information then you
may not get your child’s class assignment in the mail. Your registration
must be completed and approved in order for your child to be assigned
to a classroom.

Parent orientation is Tuesday, August 1, at 6:00 p.m. This meeting will
be held at Howell Graves Preschool in your child’s classroom. Please
remember children are not to attend this meeting.

You and your child will need to attend “Meet the Teacher Day” on
Wednesday, July 31, anytime between 3:00-3:00 p.m. During this time,
your child’s teacher will introduce themselves to the students. We hope
this will help your child’s school year run smoother.

Thank you,

Howell Graves Faculty and Staff



